From: John Hecklinger <jhecklinger@globalgiving.org> **To:** "trusteegvt@gmail.com" <trusteegvt@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, 17 November 2010 7:17 PM **Subject:** GlobalGiving Due Diligence Approved



Dear Ramesh,

We are excited to welcome you to the GlobalGiving project leader community. Your organization's due diligence has been approved by GlobalGiving.

The next step is to write up and submit a project for the GlobalGiving website. You can now log back in to GlobalGiving here: www.globalgiving.org/non-profits with your original log in information. If you are unable to recollect your password, please clcik the "forgot my password" link and your password will immediately be sent to you.

Your organization is invited to the December 2010 Open Challenge, and the project you submit will be approved a day before the Challenge launches.

Many thanks for your interest in GlobalGiving, and I wish you success. If you have any questions, please contact me by e-mail, call our office at 001-202-232-5784 or submit a question at: http://www.qlobalgiving.com/contactus/.

Welcome!

John Hecklinger Chief Program Officer